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MEMO 

 

TO:  Weber School District Board Members 

FROM: Clyde Moore – Driver Ed. Supervisor 

DATE: July 16, 2020 

SUBJECT: Driver Ed. Cars Purchase  

 
Department: Driver Education 

Amount:  $22,497.00 per car, times 4 cars – Total $89,988.00 

Budget:  Driver Education 

Justification: To replace obsolete cars, 4 new cars for our high schools will be 

rotated into the driver’s education inventory.  The $89,988.00 will be covered from 

$97,384.00 allocated from the State Driver’s Education budget for Weber School 

District. 

Obsolete Cars: One obsolete car was purchased from the WSD CTE department; 

another is being placed at Two Rivers High School to start a Driver Education 

program; two obsolete cars will be sold through Public Surplus. 

Recommendation: Young Hyundai won the purchasing bid. 

 

 

 

 

 


